
From: Mr Mick Gent To: Development Department 

Job Title: 
Contaminated Land 
Officer 

  

Email:  Name: Mr Miller 

Our Ref: 159051   

Date: 16/01/2020 Your Ref: R/2019/0767/OOM 

Tel Ext: 01287 612429 Response Planning Consultation AQ 

Environmental Protection Planning Consultation Response 

 
Proposal: OUTLINE APPLICATION FOR THE CONSTRUCTION OF AN 

ENERGY RECOVERY FACILITY (ERF) AND ASSOCIATED 
DEVELOPMENT 

Premises: LAND EAST OF JOHN BOYLE ROAD AND WEST OF, 
Grangetown 

 
Comments: 
 
With reference to the above planning application, I would confirm that I have assessed 
the following environmental impacts which are relevant to the development and would 
comment as follows: 
 
I note from the Planning, Design & Access Statement that an Air Quality Assessment 
has been prepared by Hoare Lea. However a detailed AQ assessment has not been 
submitted at this time but  will follow on when the traffic modelling and traffic surveys 
had been completed and will be submitted as an addendum to Chapter 12 within the 
Environmental Statement. 
 

Redcar & Cleveland Borough Council 
Adults and Communities 

Memo 
 


